
 

 

Message from the acting Headteacher 
 
The school holidays are nearly with us. Our Year Six children are ready for 
secondary and a new cohort of children are ready to join us in Reception. We wish 
all of those moving on to pastures new the best of luck and hope that they will have 
some fond memories of Christ the King. Hopefully, the weather won’t break the 
minute the children finish school and they get to spend some well-deserved time 
outdoors.  
 

Meet the Teacher Sessions Autumn 2025 
 
Year 6 - Monday 8th September 2025  
Year 5 - Tuesday 9th September 2025  
Year 3/4 - Thursday 11th September 2025  
Year 1/2 - Friday 12th September 2025 
 
Meet the Teacher sessions will be from 3.15pm-3.45pm in your child's class after the 
children have been dismissed at 3.10pm. 
 

Stay Safe 
 
In hot weather it can often be tempting to jump into some cool water like the River 
Stour. However, it is important that children are aware of the potential dangers. 
Parents and carers could use the following resources to explain how to stay safe 
around water. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/47797851 
 

Staffing 
 
Mr Morton continues to be away from school, in the meantime Ms Sarah Terrey will 
undertake the role of Interim Headteacher from September 2025. 
A number of other staff-members leave us this year to relocate or take on new roles: 
 
Mr Watson 
Miss Clothier 
Mrs Luford 
Miss Watts 
Mr Thomas. 
 

Mrs. Garrod is sadly leaving the school after 29 years of dedicated service in the 

office to start a well-earned retirement and to spend more time with her family. No 

doubt you have all met Mrs. Garrod and will have appreciated her caring, helpful 

manner. She will be greatly missed! 

 

 



 

 

What a talented girl! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily, who has been cast in the upcoming production of Annie the Musical, set to 
take the stage at the Pavilion this October. This is a fantastic achievement and a 
testament to her talent, dedication, and passion for the performing arts. We’re 
incredibly proud of her and can’t wait to see her shine under the spotlight. Break a 
leg, Emily! She’s also won am award from her dance school and is clearly a 
performing arts face for the future. 
 
If you would like to show your support, Emily will be performing on these dates: 
 
Wednesday 29th October- 7:30pm  
Thursday 30th October- 7:30pm 
Saturday 1st November- 2:30pm 
 

Community News 
 
The following links might give you some ideas for things to do with the children over 
the holiday period. 
https://www.bournemouth.co.uk/whats-on/events/family-events 
 
https://www.bournemouth.co.uk/blog/sun-sand-savings-your-guide-to-bournemouths-
free-award-winning-beaches-this-summer 
 
The Bournemouth Natural Science Society have a free to enter museum for the 
budding David Attenboroughs in your family. 
https://bnss.org.uk/visit-us/  
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